
Dear Senator Beyer: 
                I have been a licensed insurance agent and agency owner in Oregon for over 30 years. I am 
opposing SB 332 and hope that you will consider the attached testimony, which I have prepared, and 
include it in the record for your hearing on Monday, February 27, 2017. I am also sending this 
information to your other committee members. 
                Thank you for your consideration. 
Ed 
 
Ed Ellingsen, CIC, LUTCF 
Senior Executive Vice President – Principal 
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